
 

 

SYSTEM NOTICE – SEZ ONLINE SYSTEM 

 

No.: NDML/SEZ Online/2023/68     Date:  26th June 2023 

User Group: All SEZ Units, Developers, Co-developers, Customs and DC Offices 

Subject:  Change of email domain 
 
All SEZ units / developers / co-developers / DC office administrative and customs officials 
/ Customs House Agents are requested to note that our correspondence email ID has changed 
from sezinfo@nsdl.co.in to sezinfo@nsdl.com. 
 
Please note that existing email ID will be discontinued shortly and any email sent to 
sezinfo@nsdl.co.in will not reach us and in order to receive prompt responses you are 
requested to start sending your emails to sezinfo@nsdl.com with immediate effect. 
 
Moreover, email IDs of individual officials have also changed from “.co.in” to “.com”. 
 
Kindly take note of the same while communicating with us through email. 
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